Approved For Release 2003/02/27 (DE) RDP80R01731R002500110002-5

NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006

National Vice President
Member of the Executive Committee
CHARLES CREIGHTON
Post Office Box 4097
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33304
(305) 564-0730

April 26, 1976

Lt. Gen. Vernon A. Walters, USA
Deputy Director of Central Intelligence
Washington, D. C.

Dear General Walters:

Thank you for your letter of April 20, 1976.

The Fort Lauderdale (ouncil meets at the Galt Ocean Mile Hotel. (ocktails from 6 to 7 p.m., and dinner at 7 p.m. As you know this is a dinner meeting instead of a luncheon meeting.

Since you do not require hotel reservations, if you would meet me at the hotel about 6:15 p.m. I would appreciate it.

With every good wish.

Sincerely,

Charles Creighton

National Vice President

(C:RR

76-9093/A

20 April 1976

Mr. Charles Creighton
National Vice President
Navy League of the United States
P. O. Box 4097
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33304

Dear Mr. Creighton:

Thank you for your letter of April 8 confirming your invitation to address the Fort Lauderdale Council of the Navy League on June 16. I have put it on my calendar and I am looking forward to it.

For your convenience I am enclosing a photograph, a resume, and a suggested introduction. I will not require hotel reservations, but I would be grateful if you could let me know where the luncheon will take place and what time I should be there.

With every good wish,

Faithfully,

Is Vernon A. Wallers

Vernon A. Walters Lieutenant General, USA

Enclosures

Executive Registry

NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES

National Vice President
Member of the Executive Committee
CHARLES CREIGHTON
Post Office Box 4097
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33304
(305) 564-0730

(FOUNDED 1902)

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006

April 8, 1976

Lt. Gen. Vernon A. Walters, USA
Deputy Director
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.

Dear General Walters:

This confirms our conversation that we had at the meeting in Albuquerque, and also my telephone call to you in Washington on my return to Fort Lauderdale,

This letter is to confirm our invitation to you to speak to our Fort Lauderdale (ouncil of the Navy League at our meeting on Wednesday, June 16, 1976 at 7 p.m.

I will make any hotel reservations that you decide and I would like a resume and photographs for publicity purposes.

Sincerely,

Charles (reighton

National Vice President

(C:RR